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Dear parents,  

2024 Key Stage 2 National Assessments - SATS 

This half term, all Year 6 pupils will be taking their SATs on the week commencing the 13th 

of May.  

Over the coming weeks, we are offering a number of additional opportunities for the 

children to take part in. These will start from Monday 15th April. These are: 

- Early bird revision club – the KS2 doors will open at 8:15am every day for any pupils 

who want to access online resources to further develop and practise their maths and 

readings skills. This will run up until the 16th May.  

- Week commencing 15th April, after-school booster sessions will be available for any 

pupils who wishe to attend. Days stated below: 

Tuesdays will be English booster sessions with Mr Hill and Miss Wright (3:15-4pm) 

Thursday will be Maths booster sessions with Miss Coates and Mrs Corcoran (3:15-4pm) 

SATS week timetable 

Day Test 

Monday AM Grammar, Spelling and Punctuation test  

Tuesday AM Literacy reading paper 

Wednesday AM Arithmetic test paper 1 and Mathematics reasoning paper 2 

Thursday AM Mathematics reasoning paper 3 

 

Children have been working extremely hard and it is important they attend school during 

this week. Children will not need to bring anything different with them to school. They will 

be provided with the correct stationary.  



 

 

The results of these tests will be reported to you in the end of academic year reports.  In line 

with the National Curriculum expectations, the results will indicate whether the child has 

reached the expected level for the end of Key Stage Two.  

If you have any other queries please don't hesitate to contact the school.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr Hill and Miss Wright  

 
 
 
 


